
 
 
December 9, 2020 
 
 
Upper Adams School District Community: 
 
Over the past three days we are noticing an increase in sickness throughout the district schools.  Some are related to seasonal 
sicknesses such as strep, flu, and cold-like symptoms, while other sicknesses are related to COVID-19.   
 
Regardless of the sickness, we are asking for your assistance to help our students, their families, and our staff be as safe and 
healthy as possible.  If your child(ren) experience any type of sickness, please keep him/her at home to get rest, get healthy, 
and then get back to their school routines. 
 
As I shared before, we are all in this together and we want to keep our schools safe and healthy to continue in-person 
instruction.  While we can’t predict the future, I would ask that you continue to review your plans, IF a school district building 
needs to switch to remote instruction in the future.  Preparing now will help to make a transfer to remote learning less 
stressful for everyone. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wesley T. Doll 
 
Wesley T. Doll 
Superintendent 

 


